Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 29, 2014 9:09 AM

To: '‘Cullen, Pat@Waterboards'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: CHEVRON #9-8139 (T0600100303) Case# RO368 Claim 5995
Hi Pat,

The closure was finalized on the 23", but has not been uploaded due to the holidays, planned time off by
several parties, and illness among admin staff. It should be up today or tomorrow. Please recall that an
agency has 30 days to finalize once a well destruction report has been submitted, which would place the due
date on 1/12/2015.

Thanks,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Cullen, Pat@Waterboards [mailto:Pat.Cullen@waterboards.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 24, 2014 10:15 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: CHEVRON #9-8139 (T0600100303) Case# RO368 Claim 5995

Happy Holidays

Mark/Dilan

I've been nominated to be the Water Board “NAG” on cases agencies have said they were going to close. | see a Well
Destruction Report due date of 2/13/2014 however, the report was uploaded on 12/12/2014 and is still in the pending
category.

After the holidays could you please review?

Thanks in advance.

Pat



